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Re: Request - Opting Out of Rough-In Inspections 

To Whom It May Concern, 

This request is in reference to a letter released by the OSFM dated April 23, 2019 and 

titled "Statewide Uniform Requirement of Inspection Procedures for Solar Photovoltaic 

Systems Installed on Residential Rooftops." Please let this letter serve as an official 

request to allow Sigora Solar LLC to follow the procedures listed in Option No. 2 when 

obtaining electrical/building permits and conducting solar system installations - this 

option does not involve Rough-In Inspections. 

If there are any issues with this request, contact Anjelle Authement via email at 

an·elle.authem n {. si orasolar.com or by phone at 434-962-2687. 

Logan Landry 
Chief Executive Officer I Sigora Solar 
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